
From: L Pistor  
Sent: Thursday, May 27, 2021 10:07 PM 
To: Maton, Catherine <cmaton@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] OZ-9157 - 435-451 Ridout Street North 
 
I am deeply concerned with the dominating nature of this development proposal. It 
would loom over and dwarf the Ridout Street Complex, one of London's few National 
Historic Sites. It would dominate the sightlines and public space associated with Harris 
Park and the Forks of the Thames, the historic heart of our City. The large addition built 
by John Labatt Limited as part of the original restoration was and is sympathetic to the 
historic streetscape. This proposed development is anything but sympathetic. I urge City 
Councillors to reject the Official Plan and zoning by-law amendment application. 
 
I do not want to see from Harris Park that I frequent on my bike with family a 
towering building.  There are many other opportunities for these large residential 
buildings to boost our lovely downtown to rejuvenate them.  Let's keep the 
buildings on the waters edge to be in keeping with the architecture and no more 
than 4 stories high!!! 
 
 
LET's get this right !!!! 
 
Linda Pistor 
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